
  

 

  

  

  

 

Bulletin 

The CoM Urban Forest workshop for South Yarra at St Martins. 

The City of Melbourne are seeking input from residents, workers and visitors to inform their new 
Urban Forest Precinct Plans. These plans outline what trees will be planted where, when, and why 
over a period of ten years. The current CoM Precinct Plans are coming to the end of their cycle and 
are being renewed.  People are invited to share their ideas at a public workshop  Have your say on 
the future of street trees within your neighbourhood.  

The South Yarra workshop will be on Saturday 1 April 10am – 2pm at St Martin’s Youth Arts 
Centre. Catering and a coffee cart will be provided. The sign up page for the workshop is 
here: https://participate.melbourne.vic.gov.au/urban-forest 
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